NTTDS Guidelines for Sponsoring Benefit Dances

NTTDS members may make a request to hold a benefit dance under the NTTDS umbrella.
Preference will be given to longtime members who may have helped in service roles, or actively
contributed to the success of NTTDS in other ways.

The benefiting organization shall be a 501(c) 3 non-profit or an individual member who has
experienced great loss (such as a fire or family car accident) and a special fund-raising account has
been set up in a local bank.

Details for the Proposed Event should be presented to the NTTDS Board of Directors at least 30
days out, when feasible, before the event.

The date of the event should not conflict with any regularly-scheduled NTTDS dances.

The full Board must be contacted.

This matter will be discussed and voted on by the Board in a regularly-scheduled, email or in-
person meeting discussions.

The President shall communicate with the requester the outcome of the vote, offering guidelines.
The use of NTTDS sound equipment may or may not be granted. If it is allowed an NTTDS sound
person will go with the equipment and may be paid for his/her services.

If the event is approved, the NTTDS name may be included in publicity.

All costs shall be covered by the requesting NTTDS member.

All venues shall be cleaned up after the event.

A report back to the Board will be required. This will include information on how much money
was collected and sent to the organization or given to the individual.

(Adopted August 2011)



